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13th December, 1929.

Douglas clark* Bso 
Director of the Conservatory of Music, 
McGill University.
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Dear Mr. Clark,

Can you give me any
assurance that those In the Conservatory 
of Music In receipt of Scholarships have 
made suitable acknowledgement to the 
donors of those C0holarships?

It Is something very
often forgotten.

Ever yours faithfully.

Principal.
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